
 

NOTICE 

27.01.2021 

 

  B.A. 1st Semester Arabic Honours students are 

hereby informed that a Faculty Exchange class 

will be held on 28.01.2021 during the schedule 

classes. 

 So, all students are directed to remain present 

in the same. 

 

 

 

Head of the Department 

Department of Arabic 

 

 


